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March 9, 2006 
 
 
 
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
TO:  District School Superintendents 
 
FROM:  David Mosrie 
  Chief Executive Officer 
 
SUBJECT: 2006-2007 FADSS/FASA/AASA Annual Dues 
 
Thank you for your continued support of the Florida Association of District School 
Superintendents (FADSS).  We are preparing for the 2006-2007 school year and plan to 
continue our services to you and your district as the enclosed brochure indicates. 
 
FADSS staff works with the Florida Legislature, Superintendents, Superintendent 
Secretaries, District-Level Leaders, and Principals. A coordinated Leadership Training 
program is a priority.  Also, we provide technical assistance to districts on request and 
develop statewide policy papers on your behalf. FADSS is your voice in Tallahassee.  
Working together our impact is much greater than individuals working alone. 
 
Enclosed is an invoice for FADSS 2006-2007 annual dues which are due prior to 
July 1, 2006.  FADSS encourages your membership in the Florida Association of 
School Administrators (FASA) and American Association of School Administrators 
(AASA) as well.  For your convenience, FASA and AASA annual dues are separately 
listed on the enclosed invoice.  Joining AASA gives us a voice in Washington, D.C. on 
issues such as NCLB and we encourage you to consider those dues as an investment. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this invoice, please contact Margo Marvel in our 
office at 850/488-5099 or Suncom 278-5099.  Thank you again for your support. 
 
cc:  District Finance Office 
 
Enclosures: Membership Dues Invoice 
  FADSS Services Brochure 
  FASA Services Brochure 
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MAILING ADDRESS:  
 

208 South Monroe Street  
Tallahassee, FL 32301-1824 

 
 
Phone:  850-488-5099 or 

850-222-2280 
Suncom:     278-5099 
FAX:     850-921-5273 
FAX Suncom:   291-5273



 


